
	
	
News from the Hereditary Disease Foundation 
 
Hello 2020! 
We rang out the old year and celebrated the new with encouraging 
results from Wave Life Sciences’ PRECISION-HD2 clinical trial, one 
of the three clinical trials currently underway aimed at the genetic 
source of Huntington's disease. In an analysis comparing all patients 
treated with multiple doses of WVE-120102 to placebo, a statistically 
significant reduction in mutant huntingtin protein was observed in 
cerebrospinal fluid. What an exciting way to kick off the new decade! 
 

 
 
Next month, we will highlight all three of these clinical trials. Research 
is making a difference! 
   
Applying for an HDF Research Grant or Postdoctoral Fellowship 
Last year, the Hereditary Disease Foundation awarded close to $1.5 
million in Research Grants and Postdoctoral Fellowships. We are 
gearing up for a new round in 2020. Letters of Intent are due by 
February 1, 2020. To apply go, visit the Apply for Funding page on 
our website. 
 



Stay Tuned! 
We look forward to bringing you more news of clinical trial results and 
breakthrough research in the months ahead. Our 2020 grant and 
fellowship awards will be announced midyear. In August, we’ll be 
convening 300 of the foremost leaders in HD research for our 12th 
Milton Wexler Celebration of Life Symposium in Boston. And, we’ll be 
hosting our Symposium and Gala in New York in the Fall. It will be a 
great year! 
 
More Research…More Results 
Without research, we can’t have results. And, without your support, 
we can’t have research. Thanks to our generous donors who are 
making a difference for HD families. The cure is within our grasp! 
 

Innovating Research…Discovering Cures 
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